
Dear Parents, 


I adored Mister Rogers and the love he shared 
with all he knew. He reminds me of God’s word 
for us…”We love because He first loved us.” 1 
John 4:19

 

The following is from Mister Rogers book, 
“Many Ways to Say I Love You”

 

Here we are, all on this boat together, this 
floating planet...together. I feel blessed even in 
times of trouble. I wonder how human beings 
get that feeling. I guess it comes from a long 
line of people in our lives who have, in one way 
or another, “sung” that song: 
  
It’s you I like. 
It’s not the things you wear. 
It’s not the way you do your hair, 
But it’s you I like. 
  
The way you are right now, 
The way down deep inside you, 
Not the things that hide you,  
Not your toys-they’re just beside you. 
  
 

But it’s you I like, 
Every part of you- 
Your skin, your eyes, your feelings, 
Whether old or new. 

I hope that you’ll remember 
Even when you’re feeling blue, 
That it’s you I like, it’s you yourself. 
It’s you. It’s you I like. 

Happy Valentine’s Day!         


Barb Ballif

Director
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HIGHLIGHTS: 
Feb. 8 & 9  School Picture Day! (An order form will be sent          
home with your child next week) 
Feb. 11 & 12 Valentine's Day Parties (watch for info from your 
child's teacher) 
Feb. 15 President's Day - No school 



Miss Sabrina's Sweeties

 Hello Parents,

Wow... January is here and gone.  
We had so much fun with our new 
friends in our class.  We are looking 
forward to February, our love 

month.  In classroom 8, we learned about our 
letters L, F, P and J.  

• L - we talked about being helpers and what 

that looks like

• F - we had fun watching flowers change 

colors and painting with our feet

• P - was our party week and pajama day

• J - we talked about how Jesus washes us 

clean from our sins and how sin can make 
us feel dirty like a pig gets dirty.  We talked 
about making a joyful noise for Jesus.    


I love watching these kiddos grow and learn 
and figure out how to problem solve.  They are 
an absolute treasure.  

Blessings to you and yours,

Miss Sabrina


Miss Lezlie's Sunshines

Dear families, 

It is hard to believe we are 
already in February!  This 
school year is sure zooming by, 
and I’m so grateful we can all be 
here together in person!  Seeing 

all the kiddos faces and how cute they play 
together makes my day and brings a smile to 
my face.  

I love ALL of the holidays and totally look  
forward to celebrating them all, Valentine's Day 
is no exception!!!  It’s a fun excuse to talk about 
love, giving and kindness, and of course, 
exchange Valentines!  We will be having a 
super fun Valentine's Day party, making 
Valentines boxes and definitely making lots of 
glittered hearts to decorate our classroom. I 
love it so much!!  

This month we will begin baking a lot.  That will 
be one of our science projects that the kiddos 
can help with and taste!  Along with our letter 
learning, we will pay special attention to writing 
our first and last names, memorizing our phone 
numbers and our upper and lower case letter 

recognition, and of course so many art 
projects! 

Please know I miss having my parent 
volunteers spend time in the classroom - but 
I’m grateful we can be open and so we will 
follow the guidelines. I SO miss having parent 
volunteers in class!!  Maybe soon?!? 😁
It is an honor and a blessing being your child’s 
teacher this year.  If there is anything I can do 
to be of service to you and your families, 
please let me know!  

God’s blessings, 

Miss Lezlie 💗

Miss Chris's Campers

I can't believe it is 
February already! This year is 
going by so fast. I have 
enjoyed watching the 
dynamics of our class change 
in the past months. 

We have been working on the 

numbers 1-10 and our phone numbers. The 
kids have been practicing punching in their 
phone numbers on several play phones I have 
in the class. If you have an old landline or cell 
phone it would be excellent if you would spend 
time showing your child how to dial your 
phone number. 

We will continue to write our letters from the 
alphabet and understand the phonics that 
come with each letter. If you 
could review letters with your child that we are 
working on in the classroom, it will only 
reinforce the learning that is taking place. 

Also, this month is Valentine's Day and we will 
be having our party on the 11th and 12th.  Let 
me know if you can bring something for the 
party. February 15th is President's Day, so 
there will be no school. The entire staff 
continues to pray for the health of our students 
and their families. 

Continued Blessings,

Miss Chris  




Miss Angelina's 3 Year Old Class


Hello Families,

We had such a fun few weeks 
getting to know each other 
and establishing our routine. 
Your kids are so much fun to    

be around, I love seeing their 
little personalities shine through. 

We wrapped up letters A & B and will continue 
through the alphabet. We will also be working 
on scissor skills and the letters in their names. 
Your children have really loved our science 
experiments, as well as the obstacle courses, 
and show and tell. We have a fun few weeks 
coming up with Valentine’s Day. 

Thanks for sharing your sweet kiddos with me!

Miss Angelina 


  Let Me Shine shares God's love with His children and provides a welcoming 
Christian environment where a child can grow spiritually, socially and intellectually.
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